Term 1 Week 8







Newsletter

Welcome

Assalamu Alaikum welcome to the first edition of the Western Grammar School's newsletter. Every fortnight inshallah we will update you with the exciting news and developments from school.

In our first newsletter we would like to celebrate our first day 19 March for students at Western Grammar.

Students

home).

As you can see from the pictures the students and the teachers have been having a lot of fun learning.

Every week the kids will be learning a small Surah in the assembly, please try to help the kids recite at home to reinforce the learning of these Surah's (we will be providing a CD with them on so you can play at

School Hours 8.20am to 3.20pm

It has been great to see all the kids arriving early.

Crunch and Sip

We are a "Crunch and sip" school. Miss Ayesha and Miss Hana have been encouraging the kids to bring a healthy piece of fruit or vegetable to eat, with some water every day. It is fantastic to see the kids trying so very hard.

School Uniforms

How great do the students look in our uniform. Please remember that all items should be purchased from the school and are available on request. Our teachers will start to encourage and reward those student who dress in the correct uniform and keep themselves looking neat and tidy. School hats are now available.



Open Day at Western Grammar

We will be show casing our school and holding an Open Day on the 31 March 2012. All parents, students, friends and families are welcome.

Inside the classrooms

There is a saying—" A picture tells a thousand stories" - how true, look at some of the great work coming from the kids already. Kids blackboard is proving to be heaps of fun.





We are inshallah starting our Friday lunch canteen day next week. We will be doing this every Friday throughout the year and will offer many different foods. More details will be sent out on Monday for the menu.



Mufti day

We will be having a mufti day on the last day of this term to celebrate "Harmony Day" the kids will be required to wear suitable cultural clothing. The teachers will share some ideas with the kids and parents over the next week. Contacting teachers

Sick Children

Please ensure that if your child is sick keep them at home and on their return please send a note to explain the reason.

Please stay safe inshallah.

Important Dates

31 March School Open Day

5 April Thursday last Day of school for Term 1

24 April First day back of Term 2 for students

Fridays Canteen Day and Sports Day

If you have any news that you would like to feed into this newsletter, please contact us.

www.westerngrammar.com.au

T: 02 9677 9229

F: 02 9677 9224